
 

POSTPONEMENT OF HEARING  

IN THE MATTER OF PETITIONS FILED BY XWDISCOS FOR DETERMINATION 

OF USE OF SYSTEM CHARGES 
 

1. It is hereby informed that hearing in the matter of Use of System Charges (UOSC) of XWDISCOs scheduled on 

July 11, 2023 has been postponed upon the request of the Ministry of Energy (Power Division). 

2. New date and time of hearing will be informed accordingly. 
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